
Hi Dean 
 
From my first phone call to Humphrey Homes I had a great feeling about this building 
company.  After speaking briefly with front reception, I was transferred to speak with 
Dean.  I never imagined that upon my initial enquiry I would be talking to the Director of the 
company so early in the part, if at all! 
 
Dean was honest and upfront about the sort of homes that Humphrey Homes create and the 
process involved in doing so.  Dean has been closely involved in this journey with us from 
beginning to end and his confidence and guidance in the decision making process has been 
paramount.  
 
One of the greatest attractions for us to select Humphrey Homes as our building company 
was having an architect and a builder in the same company.  Helens knowledge, skills and 
ability to visualise, facilitated us with the design process. We thoroughly enjoyed this process 
and looked forward to our fun meetings with Helen where we together set out to achieve the 
thoughtfully designed home we have today. 
 
Behind the scenes the office runs as a well oiled machine.  A quick phone call or email and 
all your questions are answered.  The knowledge and personalised service from the team, 
always giving you options and gentle guidance along the way.  
 
The project management at Humphrey Homes was extraordinary and our supervisor, Frank 
was frequently on site which allowed him to identify and respond to any queries and 
problems from various trades which in turn kept the project moving along. His approachable 
and relaxed manner always made you feel like the project was under control and that nothing 
was a problem.  
 
The attention to detail in building our home has not gone unnoticed.  Using quality trades and 
craftsmanship has resulted in a beautiful home that will be enjoyed by our family for years to 
come.    
 
We can not thank Dean and his team enough.  It has been a thoroughly enjoyable experience 
building with Humphrey Homes, and we would not hesitate in recommending them to anyone 
who is considering building.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Christine & Braad Sowman 
Joondanna Drive 
25 May 2017 
 


